

## Member Notice - June 5, 2013

## **OPMA Welcomes New Directors**

On Tuesday, June 4<sup>th</sup>, the OPMA held its Annual General Meeting and re-elected one director and welcomed two new directors to the 2013 / 2014 Board of Directors:

- Chris Cockle, POM Wonderful LLC
- David Overall, Windmill Farms
- **Derrick Rayner**, EarthFresh Foods Corp.

These new and returned Directors now join **Frank Spagnuolo**, Loblaw Companies Ltd., **Chris Streef**, Streef Produce Ltd., **Steve Bamford**, Fresh Advancements, **Joe Didiano**, Scotlynn Investments, **Steve Dimen**, Ippolito Fruit & Produce Ltd., **Frank Bondi**, Sobeys Ontario, **Greg Maffey**, Wal–Mart Canada and **Virginia Zimm**, Faye Clack Communications to round out the new Board of eleven.

OPMA would like to thank Frank Spagnuolo of Loblaw Companies Ltd. for all of his work as Chairperson over the past year. The OPMA would also like to congratulate and welcome Chris Streef of Streef Produce as this year's Chairperson, and Steve Bamford of Fresh Advancements as this year's Vice-Chair.

Please be advised that the elected Directors have voted in favour of appointing Charles Waud and Julian Sarraino as Honourary Directors for a three year term. Congratulations Charles and Julian.

The next scheduled meeting of the Board is August 14<sup>th</sup>.

For more information please contact Ian MacKenzie at 416-259-7827, ext. 231 or ian@theopma.ca.

Ian MacKenzie President Ontario Produce Marketing Association

205 – 165 The Queensway, Toronto, Ontario, M8Y 1H8 416-259-7827, ext. 231